
 

 
 

School Council 
Newsletter - Autumn 1 

 

Dear parents and carers 

Welcome to our first newsletter from the new School Council. We will be 
producing a newsletter every half term to bring you information about our news 
and events.  

We would like to thank our old School Council for all their hard work during the 
last academic year. 

Our first charity event will be the Macmillan Coffee Morning on 
Friday the 29th September, from 8.45 am. 

 

Please come along and enjoy a coffee or tea, a cake and a chat.  

We will be planning our next event later in the autumn.  

We look forward to welcoming you into school.  

From The School Council 

Neve, Seth, Noah, Oliver, Mia and Will   
    

	

 



 

 

 

 


